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“Maternitat a la Distància” talk
On November 29, the "Maternitat a la Distància" talk was
held at the University of Lleida. Our students were able to
get closer to the phenomenon of female migration with the
help of experts: Irene Claro (Law), Maite Aurrekoetxea
(Sociology) and Monica Perdomo (Psychology).

After the seminar, the students recorded interviews with
women who live in Catalonia but whose children are in
other countries.
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